
7 May, 2025 

FAO; PA Daly 

PQ 22143/25 

Dear Mr Daly, 

We acknowledge receipt of your enquiry regarding the number of full-time occupational 

therapists, physiotherapists and speech and language therapists in the National Rehabilitation 

Hospital; the way in which that compares to five years ago.  Please see data below as 

requested. 

Mar-

20 

Mar-

25 

No of Full Time 

Physiotherapists 26 42 

No of Full Time OT's 22 38 

No of Full Time SLT's 7 12 

If we can be of any further assistance, please feel free to contact us. 

I trust this information is helpful to you.  

Yours sincerely 

Alison McClurg 

Executive Assistant 

CEO Office 

National Rehabilitation Hospital 


